Department Researchers Visit Modder River Catchment Area for Climate Change Project
As part of the interdisciplinary project assessing the impacts of climate change on socio-ecological systems in selected BRICS regions, our department's researchers recently visited the Modder River catchment area. The project, expected to run for three years, aims to provide in-depth insights into climate change effects on these systems.
During the visit, the research team focused on the area's water infrastructure, exploring critical sites such as dams and water treatment plants. This comprehensive assessment of the Modder River catchment area is essential for understanding the challenges and opportunities in managing water resources sustainably. The observations and data gathered during the visit will support the project's broader objectives and contribute to developing effective climate adaptation strategies for the BRICS regions.


